
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Laura Truby [mailto:lauratruby@comcast.net]  
> Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 8:15 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Terminal 6 
>  
> Please strongly oppose the proposed terminal. 
>  
> Thank you, 
> Laura Truby 
14221 Livesay Rd 
Oregon City, OR 
97045 
 


